
The Design of Homes
 
 The current policy dictates that new build replacement area in the country is reduced by
25%. In order to make a scheme viable developers may have to squeeze as many small
units as possible onto the reduced area, which appears to be the case in many new
developments. There is also a lack of consistency in applying this policy.
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